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Dear Tieman: 
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Thank you for your interest in starting a club for the 2014-201 S academic year. Following a complete review 
of your prospective club's proposal and upon recommendation of the Club Coordination Council, a branch of 
the undergraduate Student Government, I regret to infonn you that Students for Child-Oriented Policy will 
not be recognized by the Student Activities Office as a University student club. 

In evaluating a proposal, approval is based is on several things. We consider the general purpose of a club, 
uniqueness to campus, proposed activities, a clear constitution, a strong understanding of budget planning, 
projected membership, opportunity for membership among other things. In addition, groups which will have a 
relationship with another department on campus wil I need to secure support from that department. 

The Club Coordination Council indicated that the mission of your club closely mirrored that of other 
undergraduate-student clubs on campus which served the intended interests of this club. As such, the Club 
Coordination Council felt there was not a need for another similar type club. You are encouraged to contact 
the Club Coordination Council's Social Service Division to learn about colloborating with the exsisting clubs 
working towards your mutual goals. If you have any questions about this specifc decision made by the Club 
Coordination Council, the president may be reached at ccc@nd.edu. 

Please contact the Student Activities Office if we can be of help or provide further infonnation. 

Sincerely, 

~/J--tyCl/rw/i,, 
Margaret S. Hnatusko 
Director of Student Activities for Programming 

cc: 
Prof. Gerald Bradley, Prospective Club Advisor 
Students for Child-Oriented Policy file 




